
Bowel Health Screening Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your scheduled 

bowel health screening. 

Regular screening is important for maintaining your bowel health and early detection of any 

potential issues. We recommend scheduling your appointment at your earliest convenience. 

Here are some details you may find helpful: 

• Screening Location: [Location] 

• Contact Number: [Contact Number] 

• Appointment Availability: [Days/Hours] 

If you have any questions or need assistance in scheduling your appointment, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for taking proactive steps towards your health! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


